
 

   

 

        

 

 

 

 

 
  

  
 

   
  

   
 

  
 

 
 

  
  

  
 

 
 

  
 

 
  

 
 

  
 

 

 

  
   

                  

                   

              

             

               

             

 
  

 

      

     

    

          

 

                  

         

 

   

 

         

 

             

                

 

 

                   

                

 

Victoria Barraclough 

From: Vanessa Blake 

Sent: 25 April 2022 09:36 

To: planning SBC 

Subject: FW: 22/35765/FUL consultation - LLFA Response - No objections 

Vanessa Blake | Senior Planning Officer 

Stafford Borough Council | Civic Centre | Riverside | Stafford | ST16 3AQ 

01785 619524 | vblake@staffordbc.gov.uk | www.staffordbc.gov.uk 

Information you supply to us via email will be dealt with in line with data protection legislation. We 

will use your information to enable us to fulfil our duties in relation to your enquiry. To that end, 

where the law allows, your information may be shared with relevant departments within the 

council, and with other authorities and organisations where required. Stafford Borough Council is 

the data controller for any personal information you provide. For more information on your data 

protection rights relating to the service to which your email relates, please visit 

www.staffordbc.gov.uk/PrivacyNotice 

From: Wood, Henry (EXT) <henry.wood@staffordshire.gov.uk> 

S nt: 14 April 2022 10:58 

To: Vanessa Blake <vblake@staffordbc.gov.uk> 

Subj ct: RE: 22/35765/FUL consultation - LLFA Response - No objections 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 

recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good morning Vanessa, 

I have reviewed the development proposals for application 22/35765/FUL. 

Given that the proposals promote refurbishment of the existing building and no additional 

impermeable area is proposed, we have no comments to make upon the drainage aspect of the 

proposals. 

In addition, the existing building is located in Flood Zone 1 and is not directly affected by surface water 

flooding so there is no flood risk attached to the building currently or through the proposals. 
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As such, we do not object to the proposals. 

Many thanks 

Henry Wood | Staffordshire Flood Risk Management Team 

Client Services 

Staffordshire Place 1 

Tipping Street 

Stafford 

Staffs ST16 2DH 

henry.wood@staffordshire.gov.uk 

My working days are Monday to Thursday 
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